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Comments: I believe our trails are an economic driver for local economies. Western Colorado is a recreation

destination for all use groups , including motorized. Existing OHV trails should remain open to its users, as well

as re examining trail closures  from the past ,for possible OHV trails to be reestablished as routes to loop existing

trails. We should designate new campsites along the trail systems as well as enhance existing ones to provide a

memorable experience for OHV users in these Western Colorado resources. OHV user groups in this Forrest

management area have proven to be a valuable partners with USFS in maintaining and enhancing the trail

experience for many years, with a willingness to carry that relationship into the he foreseeable future. Wilderness

study areas should only be designated for areas that have not been touched by man. The USFS can responsibly

manage and utilize our existing natural assets to help local economies grow. Thank you.


